TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
P. 0. Box 800
Spring City, Tennessee 37381

September 25, 1986

Mr. Harold Denton

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

SUBJECT: EMPLOYEE CONCERNS TASK GROUP (ECTG)

Enclosure 1 to this letter transmits for NRC's review two element reports
addressing Sequoyah Nuclear Plant employee concerns in the construction
category. (These reports have been reviewed and approved by the Senior Review
Panel).

To assist you in your review of these reports, Enclosure 2 provides a
comparison between the ECTG Writer's Guide recommended report format and the
transmitted reports. Enclosure 3 provides a listing of the report numbers and
the related employee concerns.

Please call Martha Martin at 365-3587 (Watts Bar) if you have any questicns.
Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

> D)

J. A. McDonald
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
Site Licensing Manager
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Mr. Denton
September 25, 1986

cc (Enclesures):
Mr. James M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. B. J. Youngblcod, Project Director
PWR Project Directorate #4

Division of PWR Licensing - A

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Room 440, S Story Phillips

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

Attn: Mr. Gary Zech

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323



